
Dates for your Diary 

26th May Break up for Whit Holiday 

12th June School reopens 

12th June Diabetes UK Awareness Week - Wear Blue 

12th June 
Y1 Phonics  Screening Check and Y4 
Multiplication Tables Check will be completed 
this week 

13th June Anne Frank Trust - Y5 homophobia workshop 

19th June 6pm-7pm Online Safety Parent Workshop  

21st June Y4 Visit - Bridgewater Canal 

23rd- & 26th - 
28th June 

Bikeability - Y6D (adjustment to date) 

27th June Maya Workshop - Y3 

29th June Visit to Knowsley Safari Park - Y1 

5-7th July Year 6 Residential to Robin Wood 

10th  - 21 July 
Health and Fitness Fortnight - children to wear 
sports clothes   

17th July (am) Nursery and Reception Sports Day 

18th July (am) KS1 Sports Day 

18th July (pm) KS2 Sports Day 

24th July 
Y6 Leavers Assembly - 9:15am 
Y6 Celebration Outing - After Assembly 

25th July School closes for summer break 

Thank You Helen - Again! 
I would like to say yet another  huge thank you to Helen, a 
member of our kitchen team.  This week she has delivered 
pizza making sessions to our Year 2 children.  The children 
loved the session and particularly enjoyed eating their 
creations at the end. 

Petition for a Worsley Road Crossing  
As shared in our school communication earlier this week, 
we have been contacted by our local councillors and asked 
to help publicise a petition that they have launched, to 
present to Salford Council, asking for a crossing to be 
provided on Worsley Road near to its junction with 
Fairmount Road.  The councillors are Robin Garrido, Adam 
Kealey & Karen Garrido. 
As a school, this is something that we would be very much 
in favour of, to improve the safety of our pupils and 
families. We have sent out a copy of the petition form 
which you may like to share with friends, family and 
neighbours. Additional blank paper copies will be available 
for collection from the school office.  We will also make the 
petition available on the school gates for signature after the 
Whit break.  Any signed forms can be returned to school no 
later than Friday 30th June or delivered directly to Robin 
Garrido at the address stated by 9th July.  

Friday 26th May 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Photograph Day 
Apologies for any confusion regarding the photographs order 
forms, these have now been distributed to all year groups.  If 
any parents have not received these, please contact the school 
office and a copy can be sent home. 

Place2Be- Parent and Carer Survey May 2023  
Since September 2022, Place2Be has been supporting children, 
families and teachers at Broadoak. To find out what difference 
Place2Be makes, we also aim to measure the impact of this 
service across the whole school community. We would be 
really grateful if you can help us with this research by 
completing a 5 minute survey about you and your child, and 
any experiences you have had of Place2Be. The survey will be 
anonymous Although we would like to hear your views, you do 
not have to take part. The deadline for completing the survey 
is 9th June 2023. To access the survey please click on the link 
below: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ParentsBroakoak 
If you need more information, please see our information 
sheet for the parent and carer survey.  

PE Timetable for Summer 2 Term 
The PE timetable for children next half term will remain the 
same.  The sessions will run as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
On the first week back, there will be one change for the week.  
Year 2 will be having PE on Monday 12th June as well as 
Wednesday 14th June.  Due to this change, the children in Y2 
should come in PE kit on both days. 

Nur Tue Y3 Fri 

Rec Mon Y5 Thu 

Y1 Wed Y4 Tue 

Y2 Wed Y6 Thu 

Forest School - Year 2 
After the half term break, our Y2 children will be taking 
part in Forest School sessions.  The sessions will run on the 
following dates: 
• Friday 23rd June 
• Friday 30th June 
• Monday 3rd July 
• Friday 7th July 
• Monday 10th July 
please ensure that all children in Year 2 come in appropri-
ate clothing for the session.  Long trousers or long sleeved 
tops are essential, along with appropriate footwear and 
coats, depending on weather. 

G-Fest 23 
We would like to share the 
details of the up and coming 
G-Fest 23, a family friendly 
charity music festival.  
Parents of Broadoak are 
welcome to book tickets via 
the link provided and can 
gain free admittance for 
children under 11.  Please 
click on the link and follow 
the instructions below: 
https://www.tickettailor.com/
events/georgiaschildrenoftheworld/802769 
1 Click on tickets link 
2. Click Buy Tickets 
3. Enter access code World Children 
4. Option for Under 11 will appear 
5. Click number required, enter email address, no charge 
will be applied and tickets sent  
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